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Bobbie, 

I would like to be considered to serve on the Emergency Medical Services Advisory Board for the term of 

January 30, 2021 to January 29, 2023. I believe my experience as a leader of a licensed EMS agency 

would be beneficial in assisting the State Office of EMS in moving forward the interests of EMS in the 

Great State of Nevada. I believe that we are moving forward and would like to maintain the momentum 

that has been buil ·ng over the past several years. 

Fallon, Nevada 


